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Update: 490    l    8/21/13

Federal Signal will discontinue the JetStrobe® lightbar

Affected Models: 
All JetStrobe lightbar models including 537112, 537122 and 537132.

Timing: 
New orders for JetStrobe lightbars will not be accepted after October 1, 2013.

Suggested Alternatives: 

Additionally, Federal Signal offers a selection of LED and halogen lightbars that are  
suitable for a variety of applications.  For more details on these products visit, www.fedsig.com.

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal representative or contact  
Amber Customer Care at 800-824-0254.

  Suggested alternatives for the JetStrobe include a variety of Federal Signal LED lightbars with    
  discrete wiring including the JetSolaris® and Legend® LPX Discrete lightbars.  Detailed product  
  information on these lightbars can be found at the links below.

JetSolaris®    
http://fedsig.com/products/132/jetsolaris_lightbar

Legend® LPX Discrete 
http://fedsig.com/products/358/legendlpxdiscrete


